
St Margaret’s C of E Primary School 
Headteacher’s Newsletter 
 

Thursday 10th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the end of term, it’s been a busy and exciting time in school! I hope the introduction 
of our weekly newsletter has helped keep you up to date with highlights and key reminders. If 
there’s anything you’d like to see included in this communication, please let me know.

 

This Week at St Margaret’s 

 Year 5 gave a fantastic performance of Porridge – full of joy, laughter, and talent! A big well 
done to the children and thank you to Miss Joice, Mr Carton, Mrs Voss, and Mrs Partridge. 

 Year 6 had a brilliant time at their Leavers’ Party at Arundel Lido – thanks to our governors 
for a fun-filled evening! 

 This week, children spent more time with their new teachers, enjoying story time and 
getting to know staff throughout the day. 

 

Looking Ahead to Next Week  

 We’d love to welcome you on Monday 14th July, 3:05–3:45pm, to celebrate your child’s 
learning from our Explore curriculum – see the flyer for details. 

 Our Year 6 performance to parents is on Monday evening and the Leaver’s Assembly is 
Tuesday afternoon.  

 School reports will be sent home with children towards the end of next week. 
 On the last day of term, one of our parents has kindly organised for there to be 2 ice cream 

vans on the playground after school. What a great way to start the summer holiday! Please 
be mindful that children will not be supervised by staff at this point and are your 
responsibility.

 

Important Notices & Attachments 

 On Monday 14th July at 3:05 to 3:45 we would love to invite you in to see your children’s 
learning for our Explore curriculum project – see flyer attached.  

 Attachments regarding: Ice Cream vans on the last day of term, a flyer regarding our sharing 
learning session, summer safety advice from WSCC, a charity event in aid of Andy’s Angels Youth 
Ambassadors and our volunteers flyer.

 

All of our school newsletters and attachments can be found on the school website through this link 
Newsletters.  As always, please feel free to get in touch if there’s anything you’d like to discuss.  

Best wishes, 
Mr. Lumley 
Headteacher 

https://www.stmargaretsprimary.org.uk/120/General

